
 

Southcoates Primary Academy Newsletter 
Monday 16th June, 2025 

Sports Day 
Sports Day will take place on Wednesday 
(this week). The weather forecast looks 
good at the minute so please remember 

to apply sun cream before school, to 
bring sun hats and water bottles. The 

children can come in their PE kit and the 
timings are as follows. 

Years 5 and 6 – 9:15am to 10:25am 
 (Gates open 9.10am) 

Years 1 and 2 – 10:35am to 11:45am 
(Gates open 10.30am) 

Reception – 1.20pm to 1.55pm          
(Gates open 1.15pm) 

Years 3 and 4 – 2.05pm to 3:15pm 
(Gates open 2pm) 

Summer Fair 
Our Summer Fair will be on Friday 27th 

June, after school. 

Open evening / Meet the teacher 
As we approach the end of the year, I 
know that everyone is keen to know 

about classes for next year.  
New class letters will be sent home on 

Monday 30th June.  
On Wednesday 2nd July annual reports 

will be sent out digitally so please 
ensure we have up-to-date contact 

details. Also on Wednesday 2nd July 
we will hold an open evening and a 

meet the teacher event. Pupil work will 
be out in current classrooms for you to 
see. You can also pop and visit your 
new teacher. On Thursday 10th and 
Friday 11th July, we will hold our 

transition days where pupils will be in 
their new classes with their new 

teacher. 

Black, White and Red Day 
The children enjoyed the extra 

sports events and the expert 

coaching last week during 

Black, White and Red day.  

Summer weather 
It’s great that we can enjoy the warmer weather as it allows us to take 
learning outdoors more often. Please apply sun cream before 
school and send your child with a sun hat and water bottle. 
Please remember that crocs and sandals are not safe footwear 
for school. Thank you. 



 Wednesday 18th June:   Sports Day (timings on the front) 

 Thursday 19th June:    Hull FC training ground visit (Sports Leaders) 

 Tuesday 24th June:     Y6 IntoUni Secondary workshop - Mr Kemp’s set 

 Wednesday 25th June:   Y6 IntoUni Secondary workshop - Miss Reed’s set 

 Wednesday 25th June:   KS1 East Park trip 

 Friday 27th June:    Summer Fair (after school) 

 Monday 30th June:    New class letters sent home 

 Wednesday 2nd July:   Year 5 Hull Truck Theatre visit 

        Year 6 Growing Up talk 

        Annual reports sent home 

        Open Evening / Meet New Teacher (3:30 - 4:30) 

 Mon 7th - Friday 11th July:  Year 6 secondary transition week 

 Tuesday 8th July:    Year 5 Growing Up talk 

 Wednesday 9th July:    Y4 Music Festival at Connexin Arena 

        Results from statutory testing sent home 

 Thurs10th and Fri11th July:  Internal transition days. 

 Tuesday 15th July:    One Punch Hull workshop Y5-6 

 Thursday 17th July:    Humberside Fire and Rescue safety talks 

 Friday 18th July:    Year 6 Leavers’ Performance 

        Last Day of Term 

 Wednesday 3rd September:  School re-opens for new academic year. 

Attendance prizes and end of year awards 
There are loads of children who are on track to achieve the 96% target for the year - more 
than we’ve ever had!. All of these children will have their names in the big prize draw at the 

end of the year where there are some great prizes including a tablet computer. There are still a 
lot of children who are so close to the 96% target and could get there if they are in school 

every day for the next five weeks!  

Phonic Screening Check, Multiplication Check 
Well done to all of our pupils for their hard work and effort over the year. An extra well done to Y1 

who have just completed their phonics check and to Y4 who have completed the multiplication 
check. We know they have worked hard and can be proud of themselves.  


